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Congratulations 
 
We are pleased and proud to announce that NMPAT have awarded our school the ‘Music Mark’ award, again. 
This award recognises our commitment to and support of providing high quality music education for all. Seeing 
children keen and pursuing an interest is so wonderful. Should your child wish to receive brass or piano tuition, 
please make contact with the school office. 
 

 
Blakesley Bonfire Night 
 
Tonight is the Blakesley Village Bonfire and Fireworks event, which will be held on the Blakesley Recreational 
Field. Gates will open at 6pm. The bonfire is to be lit at 6.30pm and the fireworks will be set off at 6.40pm. For a 
family, the cost of entry is £10, or for an adult the charge is £4 and a child £2. In the village hall, a bar will be 
open; burgers and hot dogs will be available. FABs will also be selling glow-sticks and sparklers too. 
 
 

 
Movie night  
 
Movie Night is being held on Monday 7th Nov. 3.15pm – 5.00pm. FABS will provide each child with a hot dog and 
snack bag. Please note pick up will be at 5.00pm at your child’s normal pick up gate. Attached is a form should 
your child still wish to attend. 

 

 
 

 
Reception Class Blakesley CE for September 2023 
    
The next open morning of our school will be on Wednesday 9th November 2022, from 9.15am – 10.45am. 
Please continue to promote our school, with as many people as you can. Thank you.  
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Pantomime 
 
Please ensure all payments have been made for the pantomime visit of the M&M Theatre production: Snow 
White being staged on Friday 11th November. Payments must made on Parent Pay.  Thank you. 
 

 
 
Online Gaming and videos advice 
 
All parents and carers need to pay close attention to any online games and videos that your children may be 
spending time playing or watching. Speak to them openly and discuss how they have been spending time on 
their devices. Ensure that parental controls are activated and that age-restricted child profiles are properly set 
up on any on-demand services available through the family TV (such as Netflix) to prevent inappropriate content 
being streamed. 
 

 
 

Remembrance Service 
 
There will be no Praise assesmbly next week as we will be holding our own Remembrance Service outside the 
front of the school, starting at approximately 10.45am. Please feel welcome to come and join us. If pupils would 
like to make a small donation to the Royal British Legion, poppies will be available in school next week. 
 
Forthcoming events  
 
Once timings for the events listed below have been finalised they will be shared with you.  
 
T2 Dates 

 9/11 930am Prospective Parents’ morning 

 11/11 9am Pantomime (No Praise assembly) 

 11/11 10.50am Remembrance Service (outside) 

 7/12 Dress Rehearsal and Nativity (Timings to be confirmed) 

 8/12 Nativity (Timings to be confirmed)  

 9/12 Christingle in Blakesley Church 

 15/12 Carols around The Tree  
 
If there are aspects of the newsletter that you would like to discuss or if you have any issues or concerns, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Wishing everyone a restful break, 
Laurie Hill 
Headteacher 


